
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member 

 

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE - THURSDAY, 5TH AUGUST, 2021 

 

1) Please find attached, for consideration at the next meeting of the Licensing Sub-

Committee, taking place on Thursday, 5th August, 2021, the following document that 

was received on Friday 30 July  in relation to the above meeting. 

 
 
Agenda No Item 

 
 
 4. Further material submitted by Simon Verdon, Landmark Trust  (Page 3) 

 
 

2)       Please note we have received notification that C. Cochrane, NPA, will no longer be  
            attending the hearing. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Committee Administrator 
 
Encs 
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Licensing Hearing – Calshot Pop Up Hotel, 
Calshot – Thursday 5 August 2021 
 
Further material submitted by Simon 
Verdon, Landmark Trust.   
 
 
 
We would like to submit the following 
additional documentary evidence which has 
occurred since the pop-up hotel has been in 
situ: 
 
Over the weekend of 24th/25th July The 
Landmark Trust boundary fence was damaged 
by an act of vandalism. This was reported by 
our housekeeper upon attending the 
changeover at the property first thing on 
Monday morning. The attached photograph 
shows the damage which is hopefully being 
repaired tomorrow (30th July). The cost of the 
repair is yet unknown. 
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